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April 22,2019 PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS (SEE ABOVE)
Honorable Zel M. Fischer

Chief Justice

Supreme Court of Missouri

207 W. High Street Administrative Docket

Jefferson City, MO 65101
Re:  Request for information on status of the ADA complaint filed on September 25, 2017
Dear Chief Justice Fischer:

On September 25, 2017, Spectrum Institute filed an ADA complaint with the Court. The Clerk of
the Supreme Court wrote to us on May 11, 2018, indicating that the complaint was under review.

Since we have not had any further communications from the Court, and since so much time has
elapsed, it seemed appropriate to send this inquiry into the status of the complaint.

We look forward to receiving an update.

Respectfully submitted:

A

Thomas F. Coleman
Legal Director, Spectrum Institute
tomcoleman@spectruminstitute.org



